NEWHAM COUNCIL - IMPORTANT NOTICE

LICENSING ACT 2003 - REVIEW OF PREMISES LICENCE

An application has been made to Newham council for the review of the premises licence (which permits the supply of alcohol) for: 
169 High Street North, East Ham E6 1JB
On the grounds of:
· The prevention of crime and disorder
· The prevention of public nuisance 
· the protection of children from harm
Premises Licence holder / DPS out the country and non-contactable. Members of staff who were left in charge and managing the premises had no understanding on the licensing act 2003 and the sale of alcohol.
Individuals, businesses and other bodies may make representations in relation to the application. Representations must be relevant and can only be on the licensing objectives of the prevention of crime and disorder, public safety, the prevention of public nuisance, and the protection of children from harm.  Copies of all representations will be sent to the applicant.  Persons making representations are expected to appear at the councils’ licensing sub-committee.
All representations must be in writing and be received by the licensing team, 
East Ham Town Hall 328 Barking Rd, London E6 2RP. Licensing@newham.gov.uk
on or before the 27th May 2024.
Newham council’s licensing register is kept at the offices of the licensing team, address as above, and details of the licence and the review application may be inspected there between 9.30 and 16.30 hours on Monday to Friday. 

Note: It Is An Offence, Liable On Conviction To A Fine Up To £5,000 For A Person To Knowingly Or Recklessly Make A False Statement In Connection With The Application
